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Turakina Avenue, Edithvale – Changes to Parking Restrictions 

 

Background 

In November, Council consulted residents about their opinion on the following change in Turakina 
Avenue: 

• Removal of three on-street parking spaces on the east side of Turakina Avenue outside 

6 Bank Road (Turakina Avenue side). See image overleaf for further details.  

Council Action 

Community feedback during consultation showed strong support for the change (see image overleaf). 
Therefore, Council will arrange for the three parking spaces to be removed. The appropriate signage 
and removal of line marking is expected to be implemented within the next six weeks.  

 

Further Information 

For further information please contact Traffic Engineer Corey Allen on 1300 653 356. 
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Three on-street parking spaces 

planned to be removed. 

6 Bank Road  


